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The Career Counselling & Placement Cell and Department of Computer Science of 

Hindu Kanya Mahavidyalaya, Jind organized a three-day training program titled 

'Building Employable Skills: AI and Leadership Training' scheduled from February 

24th to 26th, 2025. This program was being conducted in a blended mode and is 

sponsored by the NASSCOM Foundation. 

Mrs. Ritu from the Computer Science Department opened the event by welcoming 

the technical head of the program, Ms. Aashi Agarwal Mittal, Director of E-train 

Education Pvt. Ltd. During the training sessions, Ms. Mittal addressed a range of 

critical topics, including Artificial Intelligence, Machine Learning, Big Data 

Analysis, Deep Learning, Database Management for Data Science, Internet of 

Things, Cloud Computing, and Cyber Security. The resource person emphasized that 

modern companies prioritize practical skills in their employees rather than merely 

eye-catching qualification the project leader, provided insights into both soft and 

hard skills that are essential for the contemporary job market. Additional 

contributions were made by project managers Ashmita Jha, Simran Chaudhary, 

Rahul Bedi, and Sagar Verma, who shared their perspectives on employable skills, 

particularly in the AI sector. 

The college principal, Dr. Punam Mor extended her congratulations to all 

participating students, highlighting that we are currently in an AI era, which presents 

significant opportunities for employability through the cultivation of leadership 

skills. The program convenor and in-charge of the Career Counselling and 

Placement Cell, Mrs. Kranti, expressed her gratitude to the NASSCOM Foundation 

team as well as the college's organizing team for their support. 

Mrs. Ritu, Mrs. Nischal, Ms. Surbhi, Dr. Rachana, Mrs. Pooja Mrs. Jyoti, and Mrs. 

Sashi also made substantial contributions to the success of this event. On 26th 

February, 2025 an online examination was conducted for the participating students 

and successful candidates was given certificates from the NASSCOM Foundation. 

The college management commended the organizing team for their efforts in 

orchestrating such a beneficial event. This training program is a significant step 

towards empowering students with the necessary skills to thrive in the competitive 

job market. 
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